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Congratulations to 2A and 6G for having the highest attendance in KS1 and 
KS2 respectively.  
 Punctuality Award:   KS1: RD & 2CA    
                                       KS2: 4AW 
  
 
 

 

Weekly % attendance w/b 30.10.17 

RD  95.3 RT 96.7 RA 94.2 

1K 93.0 1W 96.7 1H 96.7 

2K 96.0 2CA 97.3 2A 98.1 

3C 98.0 3M 98.3 3P 96.0 

4VW 98.7 4B 98.1 4AW 93.2 

5H 95.5 5J 93.9 Whole School  
96.3% 6L 94.2 6G 99.4 

   

RA- Conor O’B 

RT- Charlotte H 
RD- Joseph B 
1W- Amelia P 
1H-Nancy M-J 
2CA- All of Y2 for 
2KA- being great on 
2K- your trip! 
3M- Scarlet S 
3P- Frankie McN-S 
4AW- Finlay F 
4VW- Billy P 
5H- Libby-Neve B and 
Joel F 
5J- Katie B 
6L- Tilly M 
6G- Freya H 
 
 
 
 
The theme for next 
week will be: 
“Kindness” 

Star of the week 

The Coppice Primary School Newsletter 

Children in Need Day 
 

Friday 17th November is Children In Need Day and we are asking all the 
children to dress up as a spotty version of their superhero – this can be  a 
sportsman/woman, a scientist, a pop star, parent or another relative or any 
inspirational person…..just as long as they are spotty! We are requesting a 
donation of £1 to come out of uniform and all money will go to Children in 
Need. You can even bring in your old shaped pound coins – (the shops won’t 
take them any more so it’s an ideal way to use them). 
 
Don’t forget you can bring in 50p to have your child’s name entered into a 
draw to win one of 19 prizes. Either a Pudsey money box or a cuddly toy. If you 
forget to bring your 50p in then the teachers will be able to collect them at 
your Parents’ Evening appointment. 
 

                               
    
On Friday there will also be a Talent Show taking place during the day. Look 
out on your class newsletter too as some classes may be doing some other 
fundraising activities. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Week ending 10.11.17 
 1st- 220- Eagles 
2nd –209 - Owls 
3rd – 195-Hawks 
4th – 185- Falcons 
 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Team Points 

 

Head Teacher’s News 

Assembly theme 



      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
St Mary’s Christmas Craft and Gift Fair 
Friday, November 17th – 3.30-7pm in the Church Hall (enter from the car park) 
16 stalls to browse and buy for Christmas, including ethical and handmade gifts. Refreshments available; 
there’s a play corner for children while you’re having a hot drink and some delicious cake. 
Please come and support us. Proceeds to Birmingham City Mission. 
 
 
 

9 Monster High Dolls - £40 
6 Bratz dolls- £20 ono 
Double, pink, patchwork style quilted bed cover- £30 
White single bed with heart shaped cut outs - £50 
White single wardrobe - £30 
Phone Shari or Pierre on 0121 430 6344 
 
 
There is a huge pile of lost property in the box in the office lobby. This includes trousers, a shoe, coats, hats 
and other items. Please take a look as soon as you can as we will eventually have to dispose of un-named, 
un-collected items. 
MISSING – Boys black regatta coat age 7-8 years. The body of the jacket is one fabric and the sleeves are 
different. Please could you check that your child did not bring home this jacket by mistake? Please return 
to the school office if found. 
 
 
Have you visited our new website yet? http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/ . You will be able to sign up to receive our 
newsletter via email (paper copies will not be distributed after Christmas) and find out all the information you need 
about upcoming events, the curriculum and find copies of letters and forms. It’s easy to navigate so take a look this 
weekend. 
You can also voice an opinion on any school related issue by using our virtual suggestion box but if you wish to 
contact a Governor regarding any issues either email the school office (office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk) or send a letter 
in an envelope and your correspondence will be passed on in confidence. 

Community News 

 

 

On Thursday Rachel Langley from Funky Monkeys came to entertain the nursery children for their first 
PTA fundraiser. Thank you to Rachel for coming into school; the children all really enjoyed themselves. 
Any Coppice parent who books a party with Funky Monkeys will receive a 15% discount on their party 
package. Just contact Rachel at enquiries@funkymonkeyplay.co.uk or visit www.funkymonkeyplay.co.uk 
 

 

  
Don’t forget individual school photographs will be taken on Monday. Sibling photos on Tuesday 14th 
November (for Coppice siblings only please). If you have a child in Mrs. Twilley's Afternoon Nursery and 
want them to have a photograph taken with older (Coppice) siblings, please take them all to the new hall 
for 9.00am on Tues. You will then need to take them round to the office so that the children can be 
marked present - they will not receive a late mark.  
Monday 20th - Wednesday 22nd November 2017, Scholastic Book Fair - 3.15 - 4pm in the Infant Hall! 
Books suitable for all ages (Nursery - Year 6).  
Are you looking for a Nursery place for September 2018 or do you know anyone who is?  
Please come along to meet our staff and to play in our lovely environment.  
Saturday 25th November 10am- 12 noon. 
 
 

This week at The Coppice 

Please sign up to receive your newsletter via email 

Lost Property 

For Sale 

Coming up at The Coppice 

http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/
mailto:office@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
mailto:enquiries@funkymonkeyplay.co.uk
http://www.funkymonkeyplay.co.uk/


              

              

 
 


